
PSA FOR JULY 4TH 

 

THIS IS GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE.   

AS WE APPROACH THIS FOURTH OF JULY 

HOLIDAY, PLEASE TAKE TIME TO CELEBRATE 

THE BIRTH OF OUR COUNTRY AND THE 

FREEDOMS WE HOLD DEAR.   

 

REALIZE THAT AMERICA IS NOT JUST A 

COUNTRY, BUT AN IDEAL THAT REMAINS 

STRONG TODAY AND FOREVER.  AS WE 

APPROACH THIS HOLIDAY, I HOPE WE CAN JOIN 

TOGETHER FOR THE GOOD OF THE PEOPLE OF 

MISSISSIPPI AND CELEBRATE OUR 

INDEPENDENCE THAT WE OWE TO THOSE WHO 

CAME AND FOUGHT BEFORE US.  WE ESPECIALLY 

WANT TO REMEMBER THE MEN AND WOMEN OF 

OUR PAST AND PRESENT U. S. ARMED FORCES.   

 

HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY FOURTH OF JULY. 


